
McSherrystown Borough Council 
Meeting Minutes 

Wednesday Oct. 25th 2023, 6:30pm

CALL TO ORDER: The regular meeting of the McSherrystown Borough Council was called to 
order in the Borough chambers at 6:30pm on Wednesday Oct. 25th , 2023. President Colgan 
opened the meeting with the pledge of allegiance and invocation with the following Council 
members in attendance. 

Dan Colgan 
Bill Smith 
Joe VonSas 
George Staub
Donna Spangler 
Tim Klunk 

STAFF PRESENT:  

With the absence of the secretary/treasurer the Council voted to assign Bill Smith as the 
substitute secretary. Roll Call Vote: Dan Colgan – Yes, Bill Smith – Yes, Joe VonSas – Yes, 
George Staub — yes, Donna Spangler – Yes, Tim Klunk – Yes. 

APPROVAL OF MINUTES: A motion was made by Joseph Von Sas to approve the minutes 
from the June 28th meeting. Seconded by Klunk. Roll Call Vote: Dan Colgan – Yes, Bill Smith – 
Yes, Joe VonSas – Yes, George Staub — yes, Donna Spangler – Yes, Tim Klunk – Yes. 

COMMITTEE REPORTS: 

FINANCE: The committee plans to revisit the current municipal agreement to investigate 
Workers’ Compensation rates.

ANNOUNCEMENTS/COMMUNICATIONS:
Joyce Murren has tendered a letter of resignation and, upon request, is in the process of 
reconsidering the resignation.

PUBLIC COMMENT PERIOD: The council took public comment from residents that signed 
in on the sign in sheet at the start of the meeting. All residents are entitled to three minutes of 
public comment on the topic of their choosing. The following individuals gave a public 
comment: Rob Neiderer,  and Gina DeMaria. 

NEW BUSINESS: 

APPROVAL OF EXPENDITURES 
A motion was made by Spangler to approve the expenditures from 6/13-7/10. Seconded by 
Klunk. 



Roll Call Vote: Dan Colgan – Yes, Bill Smith – Yes, Joe VonSas – Yes, Donna Spangler – Yes, 
Tim Klunk – Yes.

The next public meeting of the McSherrystown Borough Council is currently scheduled for 
Wednesday, Nov. 8th , 2023 at 6:30pm in the Borough Council Chambers. 

Motion to adjourn made by Joseph von Sas at 6:47pm 

End Minutes. 
Respectfully Submitted, 
Willim F. Smith, Jr.
Substitute Secretary


